Office of the Singapore Permanent Representative to ASEAN
Note No. PR/ASEAN/088/09

The Office of the Singapore Permanent Representative to ASEAN
presents its compliments to the ASEAN Secretariat and has the honour to refer to:
(i) the Protocol To Amend The Framework Agreement On Comprehensive

Economic Cooperation Between The Association Of Southeast Asian
Nations And The Republic Of India;

(ii) the Agreement On Dispute Settlement Mechanism Under The Framework
Agreement On Comprehensive Economic Cooperation Between The
Association Of Southeast Asian Nations And The Republic Of India; and

(iii) the Agreement On Trade In Goods Under The Framework Agreement On
Comprehénsive Economic Cooperation Between The Association Of
Southeast Asian Nations And The Republic Of India; |

(hereinafter referred to as “the Agreements”), signed in Bangkok on 13 August

2009.

The Office of the Singapore Permanent Representative to ASEAN has
the further honour to notify the ASEAN Secretariat that pursuant to:

(i) Article 7 of the Protocol To Amend The Framework Agreement On
Comprehensive Economic Cooperation Between The Association Of
Southeast Asian Nations And The Republic Of India;

(ii) Article 22 of the Agreement On Dispute Settlement Mechanism Under

The Framework Agreement On Comprehensive Economic Cooperation

TR




Between The Association Of Southeast Asian Nations And The Republic
Of India; and

(iii) Article 23 of the Agreement On Trade In Goods Under The Framework
Agreement On Comprehensive Economic Cooperation Between The
Association Of Southeast Asian Nations And The Republic Of India;

the Government of the Republic of Singapore has completed its internal

procedures necessary for the entry into force of the above-mentioned

Agreements.
The Office of the Singapore Permanent Representative to ASEAN

avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the ASEAN Secretariat the assurances

of its highest consideration.

16 December 2009

ASEAN Secretariat
JAKARTA
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